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September 19, 2011 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Arqiva, Inc., IBFS File No. SES-MOD-20110815-00960 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On August 15, 2011, Arqiva, Inc. filed the above-referenced modification application 
seeking Commission authority to add a new antenna to its existing earth station license, Call 
Sign E000623.  In completing the application, Arqiva provided full and accurate information 
with respect to the coordinates at which the proposed antenna would be located.  However, 
Arqiva inadvertently specified its administrative address as opposed to the site location of the 
proposed antenna in response to Items E3-E9 of the application.   

Pursuant to guidance provided by Paul Blais, Chief of the System Analysis Branch of 
the International Bureau, Arqiva is writing to clarify that the address of its new antenna will 
be the same as that for the facility already licensed under Call Sign E000623:  12950 Culver 
Blvd, Marina Del Rey, Los Angeles, CA 90066. 

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
  /s/ Jarrett S. Taubman   
 
Jarrett S. Taubman 
 
Counsel for Arqiva, Inc. 
 
 
 
 

 


